
 

 

2nd HAND UNIFORM SALE UPDATE 

We are pleased to announce that we raised over £1,200 at the 2nd hand 

uniform sale on Saturday. Thank you to the volunteers that helped with 

the day and thank you for those that came along to shop. 

.NEW VOLUNTEERS NEEDED.  

We have said good bye to a few long-standing PTA volunteers in the last 

12 months including the Secretary and Chairman, who both leave us this 

Summer. We thank them for all their support and time over the years. 

For the PTA to continue we are very much looking for some new 

volunteers in particular from the younger year groups to create some 

longer-term continuity. We do have a new Treasurer, Communications 

volunteer and some experienced committee members, however, without 

the addition of new volunteers including a Chairman and Secretary, we 

will struggle. 

We appreciate everyone’s lives are very busy however if you do think 

you can spare some time to support the school, we would very much like 

to hear from you. To understand more about what the PTA does please 

see the school website under Parents, PTA. 

We plan to have our next PTA meeting in  mid September and will 

confirm the date nearer the time. If you have any questions in the 

meantime, please email pta@roundwoodparkschool.co.uk. 

To stay in touch please follow us 

@RPS_PTA,  Roundwood Park PTA. 

Wishing everyone a relaxing Summer Break. 

Thank you for your continued support 

RPS PTA 
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How to support the school 
from home this Summer. 

 
The easiest way to donate for free. 
Simply log on to the below websites 

for all the details. 
 
 

 
 

EXPERIENCE FEEL GOOD 

SHOPPING 

*******************************

 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/ca

uses/roundwoodparkschoolpta, or get 

the App or browser extension Donation 

reminder which reminds you when a 

donation is available.  

************************************* 

PTA DONATIONS 

You can also support our PTA fundraising 
campaign by donating on 

Parent Pay or by Standing Order 

(Barclays Bank,  Sort Code 20 74 09, 
Account 20784508)  

  



 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

  


